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NOTICE OF INTENT TO NEGOTIATE FOR AWARD 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a value of 
$80,722.00 with Wood Research and Development, LTD, Advanced Research, LTD dba Timber Restoration Services for the 
provision of repair, restoration and training of County employees for The NEST at Robinson Preserve.   

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 

Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, ordinances, 
resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure repair, restoration and 
training of County employees for The NEST at Robinson Preserve from Wood Research and Development, LTD, Advanced 
Research, LTD dba Timber Restoration Services without conducting a competitive solicitation process for the following 
reason(s): 

Wood Research and Development, LTD, Advanced Research, LTD dba Timber Restoration Services will utilize their trademark 
processes to provide a comprehensive wood inspection, remediation, and repair to the timber products used at The NEST and 
throughout the County.   

Wood Research and Development, LTD, Advanced Research, LTD dba Timber Restoration will also provide job site training 
to Manatee County employees enabling them to perform visual inspections to recognize the signs of rot, fungus and 
deterioration sooner and perform minor repairs to prevent further damage.   

Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service to 
the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than August 4, 2021 for evaluation 
and consideration.  
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